
Principal’s Update 

Term 3 Week 7 

3rd September, 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Pastoral Care / Cheese and Chat Parent Meeting PLUS The ‘set up your child for 
success at school’ Workshop 

Our Pastoral Care / Cheese and Chat Parent Meeting is on tonight, Tuesday 3rd September at 5.30pm. 
The ‘setting up your child for success at school’ Workshop is being held in our school hall at 6:30pm 
after our meeting. This is so that any of you who would like to attend both can do so. We look forward 
to seeing you at these meetings. 
  

School Disco 

Our next school Disco is on this Friday 6th September at 5.30pm until 7.30pm and it will be held in the 
school hall. You have the option of ordering a pizza dinner for your child. You can order the Pizza and 
water or juice meal deal via the QKR App. It is listed as ‘Disco Pizza Order’ under ‘Event Tickets’.  

 
Father’s Day Breakfast and Liturgy 
It was wonderful to see so many fathers at our annual Father’s Day breakfast and Liturgy. We hope you 
had a great Father’s Day last Sunday. Thank you to all the staff for their help in organising and serving 
breakfast. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Book Week 2019 
St Cecilia's celebration of Book Week was a huge success despite the rain, and the students looked amazing in 
their costumes. A huge thank you to Mrs Cumming for organising the book parade and the book fair. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Walking The Way Parent Session Invitation 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This Friday 6th September, Jo Speck & Fiona Brown from the Catholic Schools Office will be leading a 
beautiful Walking the Way Parent Session. 
   
Walking the Way is an initiative to encourage parents in their sacred task of accompanying their 
children on their faith journey with God. 
 
All are welcome to attend at 9am in the library. Bernadette Daniels will be making a cake for the 
occasion and childcare will be available on request. 
 
Rain Jackets 

The first order of rain jackets has been delivered and will be sent home today, however, there is a back 
order for some of the jackets and they will be delivered as soon as possible. 
The second order of jackets will also be delivered as soon as possible. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Yvette Owens 
PRINCIPAL     

 


